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VLP Partner Michael Whitener Publishes Article on
the “Internet of Bodies”

VLP Partner Michael Whitener’s article on the “Internet of Bodies” has been published in the IAPP’s
Privacy Perspectives. The article explores the privacy ramifications of consumer biotracking devices
that collect personal health data, with a focus on the privacy policies of three IoB devices in particular.

The article is available here.
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